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Hiep Nguyen

From: camlandinez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gregory Barton
<camlandinez@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:46 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Gregory Barton
6650 Corporate Center Pkwy Jacksonville, FL 32216-0988 camlandinez@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: hrouser@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Norma Rouser
<hrouser@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:45 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Norma Rouser
9511 N Hollybrook Lake Dr Bldg 10 North Miami, FL 33161 hrouser@bellsouth.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: gnutron2007 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tony Delia <gnutron2007
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:45 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Tony Delia

5527 Wingate Dr Orlando, FL 32839-3225
gnutron2007 @yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: rwjb4446@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jane Wiley <rwjb4446
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:44 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jane Wiley
16233 Pebblebrook Dr Fl 33624 Tampa, FL 33624-1074 rwjb4446@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: david@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Young
<david@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. David Young
300 S Orange Ave Sarasota, FL 34236-6804 david@dwyla.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: willb7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian Wilson <willb7
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:32 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Brian Wilson
441 Anastasia Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134-7169 willb7@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: eagleyachts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric West
<eagleyachts@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:31 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Eric West
3943 S Peninsula Dr Port Orange, FL 32127-6515 eagleyachts@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: moodyseaz1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of N Coyle <moodyseaz1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:30 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. N Coyle
PO Box 1117 Jensen Beach, FL 34958-1117 moodyseazl@mac.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: trendlady@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Virginia Shaller
<trendlady@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:30 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Virginia Shaller
550 Okeechobee Blvd Apt 510 West Palm Beach, FL 33401-6325 trendlady@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: eliz_maj@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of elizabeth major
<eliz_maj@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:28 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to PLEASE find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The
winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections
are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more
programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. elizabeth major
1900 Reserve Blvd Gulf Breeze, FL 32563-7088 eliz_maj@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mrs.sapience@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brenda Smith
<mrs.sapience@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:24 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Brenda Smith
2517 Willamette Rd Tallahassee, FL 32303-3531 mrs.sapience@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: monitoringdyou2 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joseph Davis
<monitoringdyou2 @everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,
HOPING YOU ALL GET VOTED OUT VERY SOON!

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr Joseph Davis
3630 Mclean Ave Pensacola, FL 32514-4720 monitoringdyou2 @gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: bamoteun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andre Ryland
<bamoteun@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

And, | am a shareholder of many stocks and bonds and | get the idea of shareholder return, however, on this issue, a
company with a near full monopoly of the states power grid, if it needs to upgrade and improve or harden it's delivery
equipment, that has to come out of profit dollars. | as a home owner must pay for my homes power distribution and so
should FPL. It should not be billed to the end users of their product in this case. It should be explained to their
shareholders that they need to use profit return dollars to strengthen their distribution equipment so they can continue
to send power to all of Florida, and once done the shareholder returns will increase again. That make everyone involved
with investing in FPL to have share the burden.

Sincerely,
Cel. Andre Ryland
8355 Banberry Rd Pensacola, FL 32514-6806 bamoteun@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: figarosings@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Hauck
<figarosings@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Barbara Hauck

10912 124th Ave Largo, FL 33778-2716
figarosings@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jebains@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Bains
<jebains@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Jeffrey Bains
1721 Myrtle Beach Dr The Villages, FL 32159-6210 jebains@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: aleachevalier@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alea Chevalier
<aleachevalier@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr. Alea Chevalier
4763 Nottingham Dr Fort Myers, FL 33905-4119 aleachevalier@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: drossosjon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jon Drossos
<drossosjon@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Jon Drossos
220 19th Ave S St Petersburg, FL 33705-2753 drossosjon@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cathy.nieman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cathy Nieman
<cathy.nieman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs Cathy Nieman
403 Georgia Ave Fernandina Beach, FL 32034-4843 cathy.nieman@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: snorklmike@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Ott
<snorklmike@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Ott

5597 Nate Ln Milton, FL 32570-2923
snorkimike@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: michael.mcgrath@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael McGrath
<michael.mcgrath@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Michael McGrath
3630 Piazza Dr Apt 306 Fort Myers, FL 33916-8119 michael.mcgrath@sierraclub.org



Hiep Nguyen

From: milomorai01@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gavi Stevens <milomoraiO1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

For once the PSC needs to NOT cave into the utility monopoly and do what is best for the consumer. | have seen again
and again over the decades that this commission rubber stamp each and every request by these utility monopolies
allowing them to increase their profits on the backs of their customers. Rarely does the consumer get a break. It is time
that their investors bear the cost.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Gavi Stevens

460 Deville Dr E Largo, FL33771-1113
milomorai0l@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: corbettkroehler@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Corbett Kroehler
<corbettkroehler@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

Wild swings in temperatures and intensity of wind storms calls for energy conservation, not the costly generation of
more energy. For my part, | have responded to this need by installing 20+ photovoltaic panels on my roof in addition to
huge batteries for nighttime supply.

Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan is unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely
unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going to make my bills increase
before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs that help customers with the
real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I’'ve seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Corbett Kroehler
5104 Stratemeyer Dr Orlando, FL 32839-2985 corbettkroehler@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: kevinbickers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Bickers
<kevinbickers@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Kevin Bickers
710 Triton Rd Atlantic Beach, FL 32233-3911 kevinbickers@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: Ikoehl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Koehl
<lkoehl@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lisa Koehl
22 Twin River Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32174-4819 Ikoehl@snet.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: pballdon.rcsp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donald Shaw
<pballdon.rcsp@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Donald Shaw
1906 Hawaii Ave NE Saint Petersburg, FL 33703-3418 pballdon.rcsp@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: viking.blue.vb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vincent Bowers
<viking.blue.vb@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Vincent Bowers
11019 NW 188Th Street Rd Micanopy, FL 32667-8033 viking.blue.vb@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jtwg58@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Crane <jtwg58
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Jeff Crane
1372 NW 172nd Ter Miami Gardens, FL 33169-5223 jtwg58@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: ivonnemldnd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of lvonne Carlson
<ivonnemldnd@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. lvonne Carlson
2723 Colonial Blvd Apt 207 Fort Myers, FL 33907-1670 ivonnemldnd@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: johnderd56@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Dervin <johnder456
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. John Dervin
3638 Craigsher Dr Apopka, FL 32712-5839 johnder456@msn.com





